
Lead Service Line Inventory 
 
The US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) recently released its Lead and Copper Rule 
Revisions, which aims to safeguard public health by ensuring that all water systems 
develop and maintain comprehensive inventories of service line materials by October 16, 
2024. 
 
NE Sammamish Sewer & Water completed its inventory of drinking water pipes in the 
District. This includes all water service line materials, from the water main to the water 
meter (public side) and from the water meter to the house (private side). All water service 
lines have been determined to be non-lead. 
 
The District determined this through a combination of methods, including the 1966 King 
County ban on lead as an approved material, district specifications, construction records 
and observations, customer self-reporting, statistical analysis, and field investigations. 
 
Resources 

• EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revision  
• Washington State Department of Health Lead Service Line Inventory 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule
https://doh.wa.gov/community-and-environment/drinking-water/contaminants/lead/lead-and-copper-rule-revisions

